To our governors,
We would like to tell all about our school council and the things we’ve been doing this term. When we started our new classes everyone in our class voted for us because they thought we’d be good school council members. They thought we would be helpful and good at listening, we would be able to share our ideas and talk to different people about what we have been doing.
We split into four groups: Healthy Schools, Eco-Committee, School Parliament and RRSA. We started doing lots of jobs in school, we do jobs linked to our responsibilities and other jobs too.
In the school council we have been talking about the things everyone is trying to get better at. We have been painting pictures to show the things that we’re working to get better at. The pictures are in the hall so that everyone can see.
In Walk to School Week the Eco-Committee and Healthy Schools children talked in assembly about how we could keep healthy. Some of us went around the classes to give out stickers to the children who walked to school.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next week is Anti-Bullying Week. We have talked in our meetings about how to be kind friends and next week we are going to be friendship monitors. We’re going to spot the children who are being kind, fantastic friends.
Love from
